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SUMMARY OF BILL:    Requires only an applicant for a marriage license who is under 

18 years of age to include the name and current address of the applicant’s parents, guardian, or 

next of kin. 

 

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
 

NOT SIGNIFICANT 

 

 Assumptions: 

 

• Pursuant to Tenn. Code Ann. § 36-3-104(a), every applicant for a marriage license must 

provide the names and addresses of the parents, guardian, or next of kin of both parties. 

• The proposed legislation would remove this requirement for all applicants except those 

under the age of 18. 

• It is assumed that any modifications to marriage license applications will be made 

utilizing existing staff and resources, resulting in no significant increase in local 

expenditures.  

• The proposed legislation will not have any significant impact on the number of marriage 

licenses issued; therefore, any fiscal impact to state or local government is estimated to 

be not significant. 
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